
Dear Sir 
  
SB 941 opens the door to national gun registration. I urge you to vote no on this 
legistration as it incroches on my second amendment rights. This country has enough 
problems with imagration and poverty in our back yard. Please vote no on SB 941. 
  
  
                                                                                                                                            
                                    Sincerly 
  
  
                                                                                                                                            
                                     Brad Key 
 


